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January/February/March 2016 
 Newsletter 

 

 No Limits Dance, Inc.
1075 Oakleaf Plantation Parkway, Unit 303 

www.nolimitsdance.com; 904-282-4466  

 

Dear Parents, 

We are gearing up for the busy time leading up to recital 
AND pre-registration (Early Bird) for the next dance season. 
To help our families with the financial expense during this 
time of year, and also the end of the Duval/Clay school 
season, we space out these expenses to better 
accommodate our families’ budgets.  We ask that you pay 
careful attention to all the information that will be emailed 
to you.   

We also want to remind you of the costume payments that 
were due in full by Thanksgiving. Please remember that 
costume payments received after Thanksgiving incur a $10 
late fee per costume.  Costumes are not ordered until we 
receive payment.   

A notebook showcasing all the costumes for each class will 
be on the desk for you to view.  The students really get 
excited once they see the costume chosen for their 
class(es).  It is an exciting time for the students and we are 
excited to share these times with you your child. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 14 – March 19 

Closed – Spring Break 

April 15 

Recital T-Shirt Order Due 

April 25 

Recital Ad Order Due 

May 30 

Closed for Memorial Day 

June 18 

Dance Recital at UNF 
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Dance Recital 2016 

Our recital is scheduled for Saturday, June 18th at the University of North 
Florida.  Updated information will be posted soon on the website regarding 
the general information for the day.  However, both the ad and recital t-shirt 
forms are on the website for your convenience to fill out and turn in at the 
studio (see the section News and Calendar). 

Dress Code 

Please make sure your child does NOT wear their dance 
shoes outside.  When dance shoes are worn outside they 
collect dirt on the bottom of the shoes.  Eventually, that 
sand ends up on our marley floor and causes damage.   

We also require all students to wear cover-ups to and 
from the dance studio.  We are located in a high traffic 
area and want all our students to be properly covered.  

More Important News 

Referral Program - Ongoing 

We offer a referral program to our parents.  If you refer a family to No 
Limits Dance Studio and they register then you will receive a $50 credit 
towards your next month’s tuition.  The student can register for any 
class that is currently open.  This is one way we can say “thank you” for 
sending us a new dancer. 

Important Announcement 

Monthly tuition payment is due by the 10th of each month.  Payments 
received after the 10th of the month will incur a $25 late fee.   
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      Graduating seniors      

This year we have four graduating seniors at No Limits Dance Studio.  This is 
such an exciting time for them knowing they will be starting a new season in 
their lives.  However, it is bittersweet since they will be leaving us after 
graduation.  Our prayers and blessings go out to each one of them! 

• Melanie Devito - Paxon School of Advanced Studies High School 
• Naomi Haley – Ridgeview High School; IB Program 
• Sarah Hamilton – Paxon School of Advanced Studies High School 
• Jade Yarborough – Old Plank Christian Academy 

Early Bird Registration - NEW 

No Limits Dance Studio offers our returning families the 
opportunity to register early for the next dance season with a 
reduced registration fee (includes the recital fee).  We call 
this the “Early Bird” registration.  While we felt the need to 
increase the fees slightly it is still our hope you will take 
advantage of the discount we are offering.  This offer only 
applies to accounts that are current.   

• Received by February 28th: Only $85 per person or $105 per family 
• Received beginning March 1st: $110 per person or $130 per family 
• Received beginning April 1st: $130 per person or $150 per family 
• Received beginning May 1st: $150 per person or $170 per family 

 

Note:  Registration fee for NEW students will be $110 for the 
2016 – 2017 season.   


